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Sarah Barnes joins D2 Rail

D2 Rail has appointed Sarah
Barnes as its new programme
information manager.

Sarah will be responsible for
further developing D2 Rail’s
Building Information Management
(BIM), visualisations and
information management services.
The objective is to implement
information management
strategies and introduce visual
elements and techniques to rail
infrastructure projects.

With over 10 years of
experience in the rail and
construction industries, Sarah has
a strong background in document
control, project controls, and
information systems management.

Prior to joining D2 Rail,

Sarah worked for engineering
and design firm WSP Parsons
Brinckerhoff as information
systems manager and EDMS
team leader. She was responsible
for leading a team of specialists,
which provided services including
BIM, document control, CAD QA,
3D modelling, signal sighting,
survey management and consents
management.

Sarah also spent five years
working for international
engineering enterprise Laing
O’Rourke, gaining programme
management experience in both

construction and rail infrastructure

environments in document control,
project controls management and

design management.

Says Sarah, ‘| am excited to be
appointed as D2 Rail's programme
information manager and to be
part of the success story of this
innovative and forward-thinking
business. My focus will be on
instilling robust management
strategies for my department
across all projects we are involved
in, and ensuring all design and
delivery activities are compliant
and of the highest possible
standard. As a business, D2 Rail
is constantly looking to improve
its software development, and
aims to continue to use BIM and
visualisation techniques to benefit
construction projects. I'm looking
forward to being part of this
process and using my industry
experience and collaborative
working skills to help the business
achieve its goals

During her career, she has
worked in pivotal roles on projects
such as the HS2, East West
Rail, Northern Hub, North West
Electrification, and Manchester
Metrolink.

Says David Diesbergen,
managing director of D2 Rail,

‘l am delighted to welcome
Sarah Barnes to the D2 Rail

team, she will be a great asset

in strengthening the existing

team and in supporting our

vision of becoming the rail
industry’s preferred programme
management consultancy and
helping us continue to lead the
way in project advancement.
Sarah’s vast industry knowledge
and expertise will be crucial as
she works to develop our BIM,
visualisations and information
management offerings to our
clients. She will use her leadership
skills to motivate and inspire,
creating a positive environment for
the team to succeed in’

D2 Rail has been involved in
several high-profile rail projects in
2017, including being appointed as
the information controller for the
Liverpool Lime Street station rail
rejuvenation project and leading
the project controls function on
Network Rail’'s Ordsall Chord
project. ®



